
 

Circular No.45/2023-24        27th July 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Due to incessant rainfall and adverse weather condition, the school will remain closed on 

Friday, 28th July 2023. Online classes will be continued as per the shared schedule. 

The school will reopen on Monday, 31st July 2023. 

The PMI (Parent Mentor Interaction) stands cancelled till further notification. 

Please take care and stay safe! 

s/d 

Principal 

 


